
Question on Notice 
No. 1644 

Asked on Wednesday 14 September 2016  

 
DR ROBINSON ASKED THE MINISTER FOR HOUSING AND PUBLIC WORKS 
(HON M DE BRENNI) ―   
 

With reference to the recent announcement of $100M government-led housing 
construction currently underway or set to commence—  

Will the Minister advise (a) how the $5.6M committed to Redland City will be allocated 
(i) by electorate (Cleveland, Capalaba and Redlands) and, (ii) by housing type and (b) 
how many people these developments will accommodate (by electorate)? 

ANSWER 
 
The recent announcement on 30 August 2016 related to the total budget of projects 
under contract at the time, and included an approximate amount for the Redlands of 
$5.6M.  
 
In the Redlands Local Government Area, that announcement related to two projects 
as outlined in the table below. 
 
State 
Electorate 

Project 
Budget  

Project yield Persons 
accommodated 

Cleveland $2.9M 12, one-bedroom apartments Between 12 
and 24 people 

Capalaba $2.7M 11, one-bedroom apartments Between 11 
and 22 people 

 
 


